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September 5, 1986

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. G. E. Lear
Project Directorate No. 1
Division of PWR-A Licensing
U.S. Nuclear' Regulatory Commissio.n
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Docket 50-305
Operating License DPR-43
Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant
Supplemental RER Response

References: 1) Letter from S. A. Varga (NRC) to C. W. Giesler (WPSC)
dated November 29, 1984

2) Letter from D. C. Hintz (WPSC) to S. A. Varga (NRC)
dated April 11, 1985

From June 11-15, 1984, the NRC conducted a Regulatory Effectiveness Review (RER)
of the Kewaunee Nuclear Power Plant (KNPP). The primary purpose of the RER was
to determine if the KNPP security program provides the levcl of protection
intended by the NRC as delineated in 10 CFR Part 73. On November 29, 1984
(reference 1), the NRC transmitted the results of the review to WPSC. WPSC
responded, as requested, to the findings by letter dated April 11, 1985 (reference 2).
This letter is being submitted, as a result of conversations between our staffs
on August 13, 1986, to provide additional information regarding the status
of our efforts in addressing the concerns of the NRC in the protection of the
KNPP vital equipment.
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D. C. Hintz
Vice President - Nuclear Power
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